

Issued By:

John Blaber
Rally Coordinator

Date & Time:

Feb 15, 2013
09.50 (MST)



COMPETITOR BULLETIN No.1

Cochrane Image Auto Body Winter Rally Postponed

After several long conversations, the organising team have decided to postpone the rally which was scheduled to run over the weekend of 9/10th March 2013 until later in the year.

The reason for this has been the on-going discussions around the insurance claim for the radio blocker, whose vehicle was damaged at the Kananaskis Rally last year.

On the positive side, the organisers have made a few changes to the rally, these are;

- 1) A new Stage of approximately 7kms.
- 2) A new finish venue located between Cochrane and Calgary.

The new date for the Cochrane Rally will be the weekend of 25/26th May 2013.

We realise that the new date is the scheduled date for the Kananaskis Rally, and we will look at trying to slot that rally in later in the year. However this may prove to be tough with Rocky Mountain Rally in early November and other National and Regional Rallies running in the later half of the year.

John Blaber
Coordinator/Clerk of Course
February 15, 2013